[image: image1.jpg]()
o?

Soog 1a3®




CENTRE FOR ACADEMIC







THE REGISTRY AND

EXCELLENCE & SELF-RELIANCE






PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICE

HEAD OFFICE: 11/12 OMOTOYE ESTATE ROAD,





LAGOOZ COLLEGE, ORILE AGEGE, LAGOS

ORILE AGEGE, LAGOS







TEL: 08033205357, 08023852010

ANNEX: 31, COKER STREET, FUNMILAYO B/STOP 





www.lagoozschools.com

ORILE AGEGE, LAGOS.







www.lagosacademy.5u.com    
E-mail: lagoozcollege@yahoo.com










lagosacademy@yahoo.com









NEWSLETTER FOR THE END OF THE FIRST TERM 2013/2014 ACADEMIC SESSION

This term witnessed a beehive of academic and social activities that lent credence to our claim to excellence in all ramifications. Though a rather busy one with admissions, provision of uniform to new students and other logistics, we were able to weather the storm. We thank God for this.

APPRECIATION TO PARENTS/ GUARDIANS

The management, staff and students appreciate you parents and guardians, and also add that we are glad to be associated with you. Your wisdom and understanding coupled with your advice have really taken us thus far. We, therefore, solemnly make this declaration that we shall never disappoint you in our role to give your children quality education and an acceptable moral standard that will boost their integrity now and in future.
PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEES

We are grateful to you for responding to the payment of school fees this time, and are happy to announce to you once more that there will be 5% discount on tuition fee only for those who will pay school fees in primary and secondary schools before 13th January, 2014, being the resumption date for second term. Parents/ guardians of students in JS3 and SS3 should comply with the nature and conditions of payment of tuition and other fees agreed upon during the PTA meeting held on Saturday, 7th December, 2013. For your information, 10% discount will be given to parents/guardians, who pay for the remaining terms together on or before resumption date in January, 2014.
BOARDING FACILITIES
Lagooz boarding system is still intact. There are separate hostels for boys and girls respectively. The facilities are standard and wholesome. There are resident hostel master and matron who supervise the two arms respectively. The students enjoy a lot of modern facilities and are also introduced to the use of modern technology and ICT. In their sick bay, there are qualified and experienced nurses who treat minor ailments whereas serious cases are taken to our private hospital. They are served delicious African delicacies which enhance their growth. The school has added additional two-storey buildings to the school hostel. We also run week days hostel facility while your child stays with you during the weekend. 
For all these contact the principal in person or call: 08023852010 for full information.
Co-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES
This term just ended witnessed a myriad of social activities both inside and outside the school. First, Miss Oteje Funmilayo, an SS2 student, missed the first position by a hair’s breadth in a debate organized at the Arts Theatre of the University of Lagos. Her second position was not contestable. Again, Mrs. Dada Olajumoke, an SS3 student did us proud by qualifying among the first ten needed out of 1,600 who sat for an essay competition organized jointly by BRF and FRSC, among all the senior secondary schools in Lagos State. 
Next was the event organized by Muslim Students Society of Nigeria (MSSN) in our school. The Muslim students in Lagooz spearheaded it and invited Muslim students elsewhere and even parents. Besides, the Christians had their Carol Night on the 6th of December, 2013 in commemoration of the age-long birth of Jesus Christ. Parents/ guardians, people from all walks of life graced the blissful occasion and it was fun-filled. Lanre Teriba (Atorise) also featured as guest- artiste  
The primary school children visited some nearby industries on excursion. Also, there was a trip to Olumo Rock in Abeokuta. In fact, numerous activities took place this term.

SPORTS

Sports is a veritable aspect of an academic community, and we give it a pride of place in our schedule. It helps the children build themselves physically and mentally. The children (primary and secondary) have time to participate in indoor and outdoor sports activities. We also conduct inter- house competition biennially.

Once more, I thank you parents/ guardians and wish you MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR IN ADVANCE. RESUMPTION DATE: 13th January, 2013
…………………………….

Chief/ Mrs E.O. Otubela

Principal 










